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Nicola Gunn

From: Parish Clerk <clerk@wiswellpc.org.uk>

Sent: 21 September 2018 17:56

To: planning

Subject: 3/2018/0759 PARKER PLACE FARM, PENDLETON ROAD, WISWELL, BB7 9BZ

The Parish Council have no objection to the proposal provided this is a genuine business venture – i.e. designated as 

a holiday let, is sustainable and used solely for such purpose, subject to the following conditions: any temporary 

structures (the shipping containers) are removed, and the land reinstated if not used as a holiday let within 18 

months from the grant of the retrospective planning permission, or any 18 month period thereafter.  Any one let is 

allowed to occupy the holiday let for a maximum period of 30 days and cannot return within 60 days from the date 

vacated.  A written record of lettings to be submitted to RVBC every 12 months (from the date of the grant of 

planning permission).  These conditions to be applied to any planning permission granted. 

 

Lynne Olesinski 

Wiswell Parish Clerk 


